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17/01/2023  00:55:092022/5408/P COMMNT J King I am writing to join in the support and petition to keep this business open. This family run business and served 

as a beacon for a great number in this area.

I strongly advised that every effort be made to ensure the beacon will continue to remain as a crucial hub.

Kind regards

17/01/2023  00:55:052022/5408/P COMMNT J King I am writing to join in the support and petition to keep this business open. This family run business and served 

as a beacon for a great number in this area.

I strongly advised that every effort be made to ensure the beacon will continue to remain as a crucial hub.

Kind regards

17/01/2023  00:55:012022/5408/P COMMNT J King I am writing to join in the support and petition to keep this business open. This family run business and served 

as a beacon for a great number in this area.

I strongly advised that every effort be made to ensure the beacon will continue to remain as a crucial hub.

Kind regards

17/01/2023  00:54:562022/5408/P COMMNT J King I am writing to join in the support and petition to keep this business open. This family run business and served 

as a beacon for a great number in this area.

I strongly advised that every effort be made to ensure the beacon will continue to remain as a crucial hub.

Kind regards

17/01/2023  00:54:522022/5408/P COMMNT J King I am writing to join in the support and petition to keep this business open. This family run business and served 

as a beacon for a great number in this area.

I strongly advised that every effort be made to ensure the beacon will continue to remain as a crucial hub.

Kind regards

16/01/2023  13:37:212022/5408/P COMMNT RB I oppose this application as it is removing a valuable community facility. It would be a shame to lose such a 

great business which is there to help facilitate local businesses.

16/01/2023  13:47:242022/5408/P PETITNSUP

P

 Djenine I oppose the application because it is removing a valuable community facility and is convenient for us that 

work around such busy place.

It would be a shame to lose such a great local business
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